
From: Shannon Nazworth <snazworth@abilityhousing.org> 
Sent: Friday, June 26, 2020 4:03:51 PM 
To: Marisa Button <Marisa.Button@floridahousing.org>; Bill Aldinger 
<Bill.Aldinger@floridahousing.org>; Trey Price <Trey.Price@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: FW: RFA 2020/2021 Cycle Update  
  
Thank you for issuing this update. It is very helpful.   
  
Regarding the Medium County qualification to be eligible for the first three applications for the LGAO 
Goal, I ask that FHFC permit a change in principles for 100% nonprofit organizations where normal 
rotation of volunteer, unpaid board members have occurred.  It is best practice for nonprofits to routine 
rotate members of their board and not retain the same members year to year. Most nonprofits will not 
have 100% of board members in 2020 that they had in 2019. 
  
Thank you. 
  

  
  
  
  
  
   

Shannon Nazworth 
President & CEO 
Ability Housing, Inc. | abilityhousing.org  
3740 Beach Blvd, Suite 304 | Jacksonville, FL 32207 
904.359.9650 x. 106  
building strong communities where everyone has a home 


